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First name: Frank

Last name: Trotter

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Hello,

 

I support expanding the number of trails that Class 1 E-bikes are allowed on.  I think a good middle ground to

accommodate all user's needs is to allow e-bikes on the more remote less used non-motorized trails. Some of

these types of trails need work and I'm sure the e-bike crowd would be eager to get out and help maintain these

trails. I'm certainly interested in contributing to trail improvements.  

 

Best regards,

Frank Trotter

(208) 317 7433


